October 22nd, 2024
Dear Gulf Beaches Families,
These past few weeks have been extremely challenging for everyone. We know that several families have been impacted by the storms and as a result, have been displaced from their homes.  
Attached you will find a Pinellas County Schools Enrollment Form/ Residency Questionnaire. This form is being provided to help families report that they have been displaced. 
Please fill out the form to the best of your ability and send it back to your school. This will not remove the permanent address on file if you intend to return to your former residence pre-hurricane damage. 
 Information regarding potential resources for you and your family can be found on the back of the enrollment form. Please make a copy of this information so that you have record of the contact numbers and website links. 
Once we receive your form, we will submit to the District HEAT department to determine if you are eligible to receive additional support(s).
Sincerely,
Gulf Beaches Student Services / DMT & Front Office Staff
(727) 893-1115 

